From: Di Cristofano, Tony L. [mailto:Tony.DiCristofano@chicagopolice.org] 

Sent: Monday, June 22, 2015 8:12 AM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: RE: Training Request

Steve,

I completed the following training which was paid for by the Chicago Police Department:

Law Enforcement Driver Instructor Training Program Conducted at the Federal Law Enforcement Training Center located in Glynco, Georgia during the dates of 8-19 June 2015.

 Thanks,

Sergeant Tony L. Di Cristofano

Peak Performance Driving Unit

Education and Training Division

Chicago Police Department

